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Campus Updates 
● Our resident COVID Vaccine clinic is still being held on November 20th. Our 

nursing leadership team members are handling all necessary paperwork and 
online forms. If for some reason we are missing some key information or we 
need anything we will be sure to reach out to our residents' families. Please be 
in contact with your loved ones to encourage them to get this booster 

vaccination. The further away they are from their first two vaccinations, the more 
they need this!  
 
We have a fair number of residents who are their own decision makers who are 
telling us they do not want the booster. As you know, we respect their decision 
yet understand the risk that comes with it as well. Please do what you can to help 
them understand the protection that comes with the booster shot. Remember, the 
most vulnerable among were given priority access to the vaccine and the booster 
for a reason. Thank you for your support as we continue to do all that we can to 
keep COVID in check!  

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 

 


